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Brethren,                     February 1, 2021 
 

  Greetings in the glorious name of our risen Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ, we pray that this 
finds you all faithful and serving in the work of the gospel.  
  
 This last month, we were blessed to be able to present our ministry in four churches in the 
states of Mississippi, Pennsylvania, and Virginia. While we have enjoyed traveling the country to be 
with various churches, we are also very excited that we are just about finished with this chapter of our 
lives and are now headed towards to the mission field.  
 
 We are happy to report that we have booked our tickets to fly to Papua New 
Guinea!! We are currently scheduled to depart on March 30th!! We had originally intended 
to try to fly out sometime around the beginning of February, but due to the current travel restrictions, 
the soonest flight available that can accommodate our family and situation is on March 30th. It has 
been 2 full years since I left off pastoring in Brunswick, Georgia to begin our preparations to head out 
for the deputation trail, and after all this time, we couldn’t be more excited to finally have tickets 
booked!!  
 
 We have also been informed that our visas are being sent to the PNG embassy in 
Washington D.C. so that they can be pasted into our passports so we can be to be 
approved to arrive in PNG!! We greatly appreciate every one of you that has continued to pray for 
this paperwork to come back approved, and we trust that you will continue to pray for us as we work 
to finalize the remaining needed arrangements before our departure. We are required to submit proof 
of our tickets, and other documentation showing that we have arranged for a place to quarantine for 2 
weeks when we arrive in PNG. This will have to be approved by the government office in PNG before 
we can depart, and although we don’t foresee any issues, we still ask that you remember this in your 
prayers.  
 
 Lastly, we covet your prayers as we wrap up our final preparations before we 
depart. We are already aware that the next two months will be a blur as we pack our things, say 
goodbye to family and friends, and spend some time with our home church. Our whole family is very 
excited to be this close to flying out to Papua New Guinea, and we know that God has exciting things 
planned for us in the very near future, but we cannot express how much we value your support and 
prayers as we move to Papua New Guinea!  
 
“Now I beseech you, brethren, for the Lord Jesus Christ's sake, and for the love of the Spirit, that ye 

strive together with me in your prayers to God for me;” 
~~Romans 15:30~~ 

 
 To God Be the Glory,  

         Kenneth Seremak and Family 
 

 
 

 

 

CONTACT INFO: 
(843) 441-7789 

2227 Plantation Dr 
Beaufort, SC, 29902 

kennethseremak@gmail.com 

HOME CHURCH: 
Calvary Baptist Church 
256 Old Savannah Hwy 

Beaufort, SC 29906 
(843) 525-6426 

SEND SUPPORT TO: 
Word for the World 

P.O. Box 849 
Rossville, GA 30741 

(706) 866-8826 


